
	

	

My	wife,	Patsy,	and	I	have	been	summering	in	Pentwater	since	1994.		Our	children	were	4,	6	
and	8	at	the	time	we	started	making	“Pentwater	memories”	and	the	tradition	continues.		We	
spend	Spring	and	Fall	in	Canadian	Lakes,	a	community	located	70	miles	inland	near	Big	Rapids.	
We	plan	to	spend	time	in	Florida	during	the	winter	months,	once	we	finish	our	current	
“project”	of	building	a	new	home.		I	retired	from	The	Dow	Chemical	Company	a	year	ago	after	
35	years.		I	acquired	my	Captain’s	license	in	January	2016	and	now	spend	as	much	time	as	
possible	fishing	on	Lake	Michigan	making	memories	for	charter	customers	and	friends.		I	am	
also	a	firefighter	of	over	30	years	on	Morton	Township	Fire	Department,	a	Captain	there	as	
well.		I	enjoy	chasing	mature	whitetails	in	the	fall,	spending	time	outdoors	and	with	my	family.						

Pentwater	Sportfishing	is	a	part	of	me,	and	serving	as	a	director	on	the	PSA	Board	is	a	way	of	
giving	back	to	a	community	I	call	my	second	home	and	a	sport	I	love.					

	


